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Attendance Policy 

At The Quran Hub our primary goal of delivering exceptional education for our students, 
comes with commitment and hard-work from both teachers and parents. 

We aspire of creating talented students for the future, who can do well in academic studies 
as well as Islamic studies. You can attend your extracurricular clubs and interventions 
and still learn your deen, without having to worry about leaving your Madrasah 
halfway through the year due to excessive pressure from your school. 

We kindly request Parents/Guardians to read our attendance policy thoroughly;

• Parents/Guardians will have a choice to choose their child’s allocated 30 minutes 
with their tutor.

• Once your chosen slot has been decided between you and your child’s tutor, you will 
need to commit to the timings. If you wish to change your child’s timings, then the 
tutor will need prior notice to adjust to the new timetable.

• If a child is absent for two weeks without notice, he/she will be removed from the 
list with immediate effect.

• We kindly advise parents to assist their child with ensuring they log on time.

• Parents/Guardian will be allocated a fixed time, please ensure you log on at least 5 
minutes before your child’s allocated slot.

• Parents/Guardian are advised to contact their tutor immediately if your child is 
unable to attend their lesson. Parents are advised to email or call to rearrange your 
child’s lesson.

If you have any further questions or queries on the above, please email 
info@thequranhub.co.uk or contact your tutor. 
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